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The requirement 001-xx.2.1.4 as written is at best case not needed and at worst case confusing.

001-xx.2.1.4
The contiguity requirement shall not apply to transmission service across areas of the interconnected transmission system under the operational control of Transmission Providers that have obtained waivers of WEQ-001 from the Commission
This requirement is intended to go into WEQ-001 along the contiguity requirement (001-xx.2.1). It is unclear how Requirement 001-xx.2.1.4 would ever be applicable.  By the very nature of the phrase “Transmission Providers that have obtained waivers of WEQ-001 from the Commission”, the only time the requirement could be applicable is when the Transmission Provider has a waiver from the Commission for this requirement and the rest of WEQ-001 (including the contiguity requirement).  However, at that point the requirement would not be applicable to the Transmission Provider because of the waiver for WEQ-001.  Requirement 001-xx.2.1.4 as written creates unnecessary confusion in the recommendation and should be deleted.  
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